
  
 
Date 1/7/20 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Y3 Visits to The Firs Postponement 
 

With rain being forecast to happen to day either before and/or during the planned visits to the school of                   
our Y3 children, we have reluctantly decided to postpone the visits until the reserve dates identified on                 
my previous letters to Hazel and Elm parents. 
 
We want the visits to be a happy and positive event for the children and so, although I know there will be                      
some initial disappointment, we do not want to risk the weather marring the event. 
 
This is the revised table setting out the dates and times for the Y3 events: 

Year 3 Events 

Group Date Time Location 

Hazel ​Blue Wed 8th July 1:00 pm - 2:00 
pm 

KS2 Field 

Hazel ​Red Wed 8th July 2:30 pm - 3:30 
pm 

KS2 Field 

Elm ​Blue Wed 8th July 1:00 pm - 2:00 
pm 

KS1 Field 

Elm ​Red Wed 8th July 2:30 pm - 3:30 
pm 

KS1 Field 

Hazel Zoom 
event 

Tuesday 7th July 2:30 pm - 3:30 
pm 

Zoom 

Elm Zoom event Thursday 9th July 1:30 pm - 2:30 
pm 

Zoom 
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The other details, such as pick up and drop off arrangements will remain the same as set out in the                    
letters sent to you previously. 
 
As stated before, your child’s class teacher will email all the children soon, with a link for the Zoom                   
meeting which will be another opportunity for us all to meet. 
 
The long range forecast for the reserve date of Wednesday 8th for the events on the field looks good for 
now, so we are thinking positively that we will be able to see all our little Y3 superstars very soon! 
 
Sorry for any disappointment in the short term and thank you in advance, for your patience and support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Adam J.G. Campbell 
Headteacher 
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